Hungary: Opposition to Prime Minister Orban
Plans More Protests over ‘Slave Law’
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The new labor law increases the maximum amount of overtime workers can be required to
work from 5 hours per week to 8 hours per week. This is hoped to offset Hungary's
growing labor shortage and gives employers three years instead of one to settle payments
of accrued overtime.
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